
102 There was a certain minister said today, I heard him, he said that on a 
broadcast, he said, that when he come into the country, he had a great 
sinus trouble, and they were talking of an operation. And they said that 
they was going to do this and that, and cut on him and operate, and take 
part of the sinus glands out, which would sink his face in, and so forth like 
that. And he said he had taken pills by the barrel. Look like there was so 
many pills that he had to take. But when he come to a good Christian 
doctor, the doctor said, “Let’s forget the pills and let’s forget the operation, 
and let’s build up the body so it can resist the sinusitis.” That’s it!

A Quotation From The Message Of The Hour on the subject of Immunity.
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104 I’ve stood in Africa, couldn’t take a shot for malaria. But a malaria 
mosquito would light on my hand, I’d have malaria. They don’t buzz, and 
you don’t know hardly. They light, they just light on, that’s it, you’ve had it. 
If you live, you’ll have it for fifteen years. And then sometimes you die with 
it. And there was those natives in their little huts, with mosquitoes all over 
their legs, them naked. Mosquitoes sticking on them, malaria mosquitoes, 
and it didn’t bother them. Why? They had built up an immunity. They had 
a God-given inoculation.                    

Please use your own discretion on which foods you may or may not eat due 
to any condition you may have. 

103 What’s the matter that people don’t live as long as they used to? We 
have to take a shot for this and a shot for that, and spraying ourselves over 
with all kinds of medicine. What does it do? It gets us soft, fat, flabby, no 
good. When the man of long ago…Why, we’re allergic to everything. Now 
they’re getting mal-allergies and everything else.

DISCLAIMER
This extract from the Message and illustrations obtained from the internet 
are a guideline on which foods to eat for a healthy body and how a strong 

immune system can help you fight off viruses and diseases.

IMMUNITY
“Drink Water”

“Have Enough Sleep”



 “Eat Less Sugar”

 “Exercise Regularly” 
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